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Principal’s Message 

We are now in the final run up to 
Christmas and as you can imagine, it’s very 
busy/ glittery/ festive and fun everywhere 
around school!!  
We’re really excited to be holding the 
Winter Fair next Wednesday after school 
and thank you for your donations of 
chocolate and cake for non-uniform day 
today – it’s much appreciated.  
We would still welcome donations of cakes 
for the cake stall if you can turn your hand 
to baking or making something to donate 
(or popping something in the trolley!). 
Thanks for all your support and we look 
forward to seeing you in school in the next 
couple of weeks either at the Winter Fair or 
at one of the Nativity performances. 
Liz Latham 

Class Assembly Dates 
Here are the class assembly dates for you to plan ahead! 
Class assemblies are always on a Tuesday at 2.50pm in 
the main hall.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
Kate Wilkinson  16th January 
Onjali Rauf   6th February 
Roald Dahl    5th March 
Benjamin Zephaniah  19th March 
Anna Kemp   16th April  
Radiy Hafiza   7th May 
Oliver Jeffers   21st May 
Rashmi Sirdeshpande  11th June 
Tom Percival   2nd July 

Winter Fair Wednesday! 
Classes are very busy designing and 
making games, activities and festive 
makes for you to buy or have a go on. 
There will be a ‘very special visitor’ 

in school as well as chocolate tombola, 
‘normal’ tombola, cake stall and many other 
fantastic things to do!  
The Winter Fair will be raising much needed 
money to support your children to have those 
little extras –all money raised will go directly 
to your children to support them in school. 
We open at 3.30pm and will close at 4.30pm.  
See you there! 

Dates for Your Diary 

EYFS /KS1 Nativity  11th Dec 
12th Dec 

Winter Fair 
Save the Children’s Christmas 
Jumper Day - £1 donations  

13th Dec 
13th Dec 
 

Yr 6 St Anne’s 14th Dec 
Yr 4 St Anne’s 20th Dec 
Christmas Dinner 20th Dec 
Rocksteady Music Concert 2.30pm 
for parents of those that take part 

20th Dec 
 

Break up for Christmas  21st Dec 
School Re-opens  Mon 8th Jan 

Rocksteady Band Lessons 
Does your child love 

music? Do they want to 

be a singer or learn to 

play the guitar/ drums or 

keyboard? We are currently working with 

Rocksteady music to provide music lessons 

which lead to a mini-concert at the end of each 

half term for the whole school and parents. 

Follow this link for more information: 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/ or look 

out for the flyer that will be coming out very 

soon. 

Arts Award Programme 
We are very proud of all the children who have 

now gained their Arts Award in school – some 

fantastic performances and artwork created 

and certificates will follow! 

https://www.artsaward.org.uk/site/?id=

64  

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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